
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for June 1, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 5:35.


Present: Marsha Phillips, Nelson Mayhew, Journey Johnston, Peg Doheny


4th of July:  The Recreation Department will not be having a 4th of July celebration at the 
Recreation Center due to the Corona Virus and Vermont state guidelines.  

The Fire and Rescue Department is hopeful and working on some plans that they will 
announce.


Marsha presented a letter she is sending to the Luc Gates Foundation for donations towards 
fencing and soccer nets needed for Kaleb’s Field at River Walk.


River Walk Park:  Work is done on the field.  we will wait until later to see what needs to be 
done to the base paths.


Art Auction:  alternative ideas were discussed for a fund raiser; depends on state guidelines in 
the future.


The meeting was adjourned at 6:40.


Minutes submitted by Peg Doheny


